
From: Cleveland, Christina <ccleveland@aikenstandard.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 4/7/2016 9:15:15 AM
Subject: Time Sensitive from Christina Cleveland at the Aiken Standard

Hey Chaney, 
 

Christina from the Aiken Standard here. 
 

Reaching out to the governor for a statement on S. 1203 filed yesterday – the bill that would give 
prevent local governments from enacting laws/ordinances that would require businesses to let 
transgender people use the restroom of their choice.
 

Has the governor taken a position on this issue yet, given that a similar bill passed in North Carolina 
has had negative economic impacts for that state. For instance, PayPal recently announcing it would 
cancel plans to expand in North Carolina. 
 

Christina Cleveland 
 
Aiken Standard | Reporter
 
(803) 644-2382
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